
  

 

Follow us on Instagram 

‘rushdenacademy6thform’ 

 

During half term year 13 students from across 

TENC when to rural Tamil Nadu to see how the 

charity money we have raised has been used. We 

spent the week visiting the NGO’s that ‘Salt of the 

Earth’ support, visiting local schools, sightseeing 

and visiting local villages to see how the 

community are being supported. This was an 

amazing trip; the students were brilliant 

ambassadors for TENC. We have all come away 

much humbler and grateful for what we have. The 

students will be doing an assembly in the next 

couple of weeks to all year groups to share their 

experience and to promote the trip for the current 

year 12, when they are year 13 in 2025!! 

Check out our Instagram reels to see what they got 

up to. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


